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MEMORANDUM 

 

 
   

TO:  Scott Niehaus, Village Manager 

FROM: Nicole Aranas, Assistant Village Manager  

DATE: September 23, 2015 

SUBJECT: RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING SIGNATURE OF THE VILLAGE PRESIDENT ON A 

RENEWAL AGREEMENT FOR OCCUPATIONAL HEALTH SERVICES  

 

Attached please find a Resolution authorizing renewal of an agreement with Elmhurst Memorial 

Healthcare setting rates for occupational health services, “A Resolution Authorizing Signature of 

the Village President on an Agreement.”    

 

In 2010, the Village of Lombard reviewed and evaluated local occupational health service 

providers and entered into an initial agreement with Elmhurst Memorial Healthcare.   The 

original agreement had a term of three years with options for two (2) additional 3-year options to 

renew, pending Village Board approval and the written mutual consent of both parties.    In 2013, 

the Village opted to exercise the first of two renewal options at the rates originally agreed upon 

in 2010.      

 

At this time, staff requests that the Village Board approve the second renewal option under its 

Agreement with Elmhurst Memorial Healthcare for occupational health services.  This will allow 

for the continuation of current services under the original fee schedule agreed upon in 2010 

through December 31, 2018.  In an environment of increasing health care costs, the ability to 

continue under the original fee schedule without increase through 2018 is beneficial to the 

Village.  Additionally, the location and service hours of the Lombard Health Center on Main 

Street has proven to be convenient and efficient for Village staff.   

 

The attached resolution authorizes the Village President to sign the renewal Agreement in order 

to continue services for the practice and fees detailed in the current fee schedule from Elmhurst 

Memorial Healthcare, through December 31, 2018. 

 

 

 
 
 
 


